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MEETING MINUTES 

September 12, 2011 

The Wayland Planning Board met on Monday September 12, 2011 at 7:00AM at 134 Boston Post 

Road, Wayland, MA to conduct a site visit.  

Agenda 

7:00AM   Site Visit re: Northbridge Wayland 
 
Attendance:  

Mr. Ira Montague, Chair Mr. Kent Greenawalt, Vice Chair  

Ms. Colleen Sheehan, Member  Mr. Andrew Reck, Member  

Mr. Kevin Murphy, Clerk   Mr. William Whitney, Associate Member (absent) 

 

Also present was: 

Mr. Sarkis Sarkisian, Town Planner 

Mr. Ray Mitrano, Northbridge 

Mr. Bill Sterling, Morse Road 

 

Minutes taken by K. Murphy 

 

7:00AM   OPEN MEETING: 
The Board, the Applicant and members of the public walked the site and discussed various design and 

landscape elements.  Items discussed included potential impacts on the neighborhood, screening beyond 

the retention pond and possible uses for the westerly parcel.  Site visit concluded at 7:45AM. 

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 

 
Kevin Murphy, Clerk     Date 


